
 
 

SERTOMA MEANS: SERvice TO MAnkind 
Regarding: 8th Annual Camp Sertoma Mardi Gras Party and Auction 
 
We appreciate your interest in the donating goods and or services to the 2009 Mardi Gras Auction 
Party. It’s an easy and genuine way to have your organization get recognition for contributing back to 
the Midlands community while publicizing your brand to affluent prospective customers. We invite you 
and your friends to attend the celebration, Saturday, February 21, 2009. 
 
For registration and event details, visit our online calendar at: www.RichlandSertomaClub.org 
 
The Richland Sertoma Club is sponsoring this festive event to benefit speech and hearing programs in 
the Midlands. It’s to be held atop the Wilbur Smith Tower in the Summit Club. Mardi Gras fun goes 
from 7:00 PM to 11:00 PM. 
 
Camp SERTOMA is located on the shores of Lake Hartwell.  Sertoma Clubs across the Carolinas raise 
funds to sponsor children with speech and hearing impairments for a camp week. It’s life like they have 
never experienced.  Young dedicated counselors are adept at sign language and provide campers with 
skilled supervision and terrific life-long memories. 
 
Sertoma Clubs also provide scholarships at Columbia College for students studying for careers in the 
speech and hearing therapy field. 
 
Chartered in 1959, the Richland Sertoma Club is the second oldest in Columbia. As a Columbia 
resident, you probably know this Club produces the annual SPORTSARAMA football spirit event in 
August at Memorial Stadium and a fall Golf Tournament at Fort Jackson.  
 
Our 2009 Auction Committee Chair: Ann K. Pauley: Cell 803-920-7258; ahpauley@mindspring.com 
Send correspondence to:  
Alan Grimsley, Treasurer 
Richland Sertoma Club 
PO Box 1046 Columbia, SC  29202 
Richland SERTOMA tax exempt ID 57-6036892 
More information at: www.RichlandSertomaClub.org 
 
Forward auction merchandise, goods and services certificates to: 
Patrick Mason 
Center For Carolina Living 
4201 Blossom Street at Kalmia Drive 
Columbia, SC  29205 
787-5172 email: pmason@CarolinaLiving.com  
 

On behalf of the Richland Sertoma Club, thanks for your support! 10/16/08 


